
 

11 September 2023 

 

Dear Year 7 parent/carer 

 

Next week Year 7 will be going on two trips during the school day. The 

purpose of the trips is to explore our local area and link with learning 

about Identity. It will also be a great chance to build further friendships 

and work as a team.  

 

All students will attend both trips across the two days, with four tutor 

groups going to one and four another on each day. Details are below.  

 

The Trip  Travel 

arrangements  

Wednesday 

20 September 

Thursday 21 

September  

Staunton Country Park: A 

chance to explore the 

theme of Identity and 

study our local heritage. 

Students will go with their 

tutors and spend half of 

the day in the farm and 

the other half in Leigh Park 

Gardens.  

 

Walking from 

school  

 

AYE 

LGB 

BPY 

CSP/SCO 

DAE/CWE 

STE 

HRE/CMA 

AWO 

ATO 

 

Hayling and Chichester 

Humanities Tour: Focussing 

on the theme of Identity, 

students will develop their 

understanding of 

geography, history and RE.  

 

Coach or 

Minibus 

STE 

HRE/CMA 

AWO 

ATO 

 

AYE 

LGB 

BPY 

CSP/SCO 

DAE/CWE 

 

As a school we are covering the cost of these trips.  

 

Your child will need to bring: 

• Packed lunch (Free School Meals will be provided) 

• Plenty to drink 

• Waterproof coat depending on weather 

• Trainers or old shoes - the rest of the usual school uniform should be 

worn 

 

/continued overleaf … 

  



  

We already have your child’s medical information from transition, 

therefore all you need to do is use the link below to complete consent for 

the two trips and give us any additional information if medical needs have 

changed.  

 

Click here to complete consent:  https://forms.office.com/e/3tt4v9kbpX 

 

 

We are looking forward to having a great two days out with Year 7 and 

hope this helps them continue with their positive start at Park.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
 

Mrs A Pearce 

Assistant Headteacher  

 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/3tt4v9kbpX

